




































Perryville Police Department 
Outreach Program 

Town Report 
August 2019 

Overall Monthly Attendance: 463 

Active Members: 61 

Number of New Referrals: 0 

Number of New Members: 9 

Announcements 

We had an extremely busy, fun, and exciting month over at the Outreach Program. Our junior 

staff completed their summer work program, funded by the Susquehanna Workforce Network, 

and we miss them terribly. They all worked so hard throughout the program and we are 

extremely thankful for the Susquehanna Workforce Network for providing the opportunity for 

some of our members to get real life work experience. This summer, as we have in the past, we 

were lucky enough to work with Cecil County Schools. They provided us with free breakfast and 

lunch for not only our members, but community members as well. We are forever grateful for 

their support and look forward to working with them again in the near future. Our members 

completed various community service projects throughout the summer. This month specifically, 

our members weeded and collected vegetables from the community garden, weeded the 

Perryville Elementary School garden, wrote letters to a police officers, and colored letters for 

service men and woman. Furthermore, some of our members volunteered their time for another 

nonprofit organization by the name of Cuz We Care. This organization helps families throughout 

Maryland by providing funeral expenses to families who have unexpectedly lost a child. Our 

members took this opportunity and flourished with it, to which we are so proud. To reward our 

members for all of their hard work we took them to Hershey Park, The National Aquarium, and 

Kilby Cream this month. Additionally, this month, we hosted several events. First, we celebrated 

National Night Out along with our Police Department and Fire Department. This year we had 

record attendance and we are eagerly excited to begin the planning for next year. Thank you to 

everyone who came out, volunteered, and supported us with this event. We also hosted our first 

annual Stuff a Police Card event. At this occasion, community members had the chance to stuff a 

police car full of school supplies. We met our goal and then some. With all the donated items, we 

were able to supply our members and other Perryville students with school supplies. Adding to 

our busy month, we hosted many summer themed activities at our new home. These include, slip 

n' slide Fridays, mafia Mondays, crafts with Ms. Jane, water balloon tosses, flag football, and 

backyard basketball tournaments. We also partook in the summer reading program hosted by the 


















